
 
 

 

 
 

Response to Policy Address 
 
 

The Hong Kong College of Community Medicine welcomed the 2022 Policy Address 

delivered by the Chief Executive on October 19. The healthcare initiatives outlined in 

the Policy Address shall drive primary healthcare development forward and towards 

sustainable development of healthcare system. We fully support the direction of using 

preventive services to further improve the health of our population. The College 

appreciates the efforts of the Government, the medical and health sector and all 

stakeholders to promote and safeguard community health. 
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